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Kindness Inclusion Respect Excellence 

 

 14th November 2023 

Please contact the school if you want help to read or translate this letter. 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

RSHE Parental Consultation Meeting 

 

As part of our annual review of the school’s Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE) provision there 

will be a parental consultation meeting on Tuesday 28th November at 5:30pm – 6:30pm in the Roding Arts 

Building. 

 

This will include a short presentation about the Life Studies syllabus at Woodbridge, which the incorporates 

the RSHE content, which will then be followed by an opportunity for parents to view some of the resources 

used in lessons across the year groups (please note that all resources are available for parents to view 

through the school website as linked below). 

 

If you wish to attend or submit questions for us to answer at the meeting then please 

complete the form located HERE: https://forms.office.com/e/PcwXK8PPTf 

or scan this QR code to access it. 

 

 

 

 

 

We will not allow questions from the floor during the presentation, but we shall answer any questions that 

have been submitted using the form linked above. Parents will be able to ask individual questions whilst 

looking at the resources after the presentation. 

 

There is more information about Relationships, Sex and Health Education available on the school website, 

including a copy of the full syllabus that students will cover throughout all year groups, alongside examples 

of the resources used and the school RSHE policy: 

https://www.woodbridgehigh.co.uk/page/?title=SMSC%2C+RSHE+%26amp%3B+British+Values&pid=150  

 

 

If you have any further questions, then please contact me via email (vwardle@woodbridgehigh.co.uk). 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Vicky Wardle 

Life Studies Co-Ordinator 
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